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Please send copy and pics to John Chaplin (biker1@btinternet.com) 

HAPPY 

CHRISTMAS  

TO ALL  OUR READERS 

What’s Up 
 

CHRISTMAS 

Club Night 

20 December 

At  

The Smithy 

Cowfold 

 

See P2 

 

      

    Dec 2018 
 

IMPORTANT 

EVENTS  

 

DETAILS 

ON 

PAGE 2 + 3  

************ 

 

BEEN THERE DONE THAT ! 
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SOUTH DOWNS ESCARGOTS CHRISTMAS CLUB MEETING 

THURSDAY DECEMBER 20TH 2018 

Please note that this meeting will exceptionally not be held at 

The Royal Oak, Wineham but at THE SMITHY, OPPOSITE THE 

CAR PARK IN THE CENTRE OF COWFOLD. 

This Christmas meeting will include as usual festive fare and 

members are asked to bring along food as follows :  

 

If your surname begins with A to M please bring savoury 

items   and  

 

If from N to Z please belong sweet items.  

 

Please also bring along your own drinks. 

There will also be a light-hearted Christmas quiz for you to take 

part in and Maurice assures us it will not tax your brains too 

much! We also anticipate the usual thought provoking picture 

quiz from Hazel. 

SOUTH DOWNS ESCARGOTS NEW YEAR MEAL  

A number of possible venues have been put forward by members 

for this annual post-Christmas get together. These are, so far, 

The Crabtree at Lower Beeding, The Royal Oak at Handcross and 

The Bolney Stage at Bolney  but please feel free to suggest any 

other venues. A decision will need to be made at our Christmas 

meeting at the Smithy in Cowfold on Thursday 20 December. 

Menus for the three named venues will be available to study at 

this meeting. The suggested date for the Meal is Saturday Janu-

ary 12th and again this will also need to be finalised on December 

20th. 
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NEW YEAR’S DAY BARBIE 

Once more Les Fils de Vitesse and the Pompey Puddleducks pre-

sent their New Year’s Day Barbie (their 29th) on January 1st at 

the HollycombeSteam Collection Museum, Liphook, Hants GU30 

7PL (the same venue as 2018). 

Barbecues will be supplied and ready to cook around mid-day. Hot 

and cold drinks free but bring your own food together with  

picnic tables and chairs. For any further information or direc-

Cant Stop...rushing off to see 

Daras to get my knife edges 

greased up !!!! 


